PUBLIC NOTICE

ATLANTIC HIGHLANDS
FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING

The Atlantic Highlands Water Department will
conduct its semi-annual flushing of the entire water
distribution system on October 20, 21, 22, 23, 24, 27,
and 28 if needed, from 10:00 pm — 2:00 am on all dates.

During this time temporary discoloration of

water and a decrease in pressure may be noted as a
result of the opening of fire hydrants. By turning on
your cold-water faucet, this discoloration should clear
within a brief time.

If you have any difficulties contact our office at
732-291-1444 ext. 3701.

The Atlantic Highlands Water Department

WATER IS A PRECIOUS RESOURCE -
USE IT WISELY




